
OPEN   12:00pm to 4:00pm   Tuesday - Friday 

Call 519-371-0031 to reserve your viewing time 



Our volunteers and staff decorated the museum for the Christmas holidays  

and we invite you to visit from November 17th - December 18th   

to enjoy the ambiance of the Victorian Era.  

Thank you to the following volunteers 

and staff for all your hard work setting  

up the Christmas decorations.  

Emily Jolliffe, Gerald Harding,  

Rhonda Mitchell, Lauren Ulbricht,  

Richard Sprung, Joan Crowe 

Diane Austin, Tiffany Austin,  

Andrea Knox and Lilly Delf. 



TREE OF REMEMBRANCE  

Every year the Billy Bishop Museum has a tree on display, which is lit up during the 

month of December as a symbolic way to remember the men and women who 

served, and continue to serve in the military, in the cause of Peace and Freedom.  

Each bulb purchased represents a Veteran for one of the following: 

In Memory  Of 

In Tribute To 

Sponsor a Veteran from our Hallway of Heroes 

This year we will be displaying our Tree of Remembrance on our front verandah and 

those who purchase a bulb will have their name(s) along with the Veteran(s) name 

displayed by the tree. The cost of a bulb is $25.00 per Veteran. 

Please contact the museum at 519-371-0031 or email rmitchell@billybishop.org to 

have a form sent to you. 

This Christmas season, we are participating with  

Sugar Dust Baking in Owen Sound to offer a  

delicious package of baked goodies with tea. 

Each order purchased will receive  

2 Scones, 2 Christmas Cookies and a package of 

Billy’s Blend Tea. 

Purchase 1 order for $15.00 or 2 orders for $25.00. 

Preorder your Christmas Goodies and Tea by contacting 

Sugar Dust Baking by email  bakingbysugardust@gmail.com 

or call 519-226-3878 or on their Facebook page. 

Orders are to be picked up at Sugar Dust Baking on 

Wednesday December 9. 

mailto:rmitchell@billybishop.org
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New Exhibit Coming Soon…. 

December will see the opening of a new and exciting 

exhibit that is currently being developed and curated in 

collaboration with local veterans. These very engaged 

and generous veterans include the Canadian Veteran 

Freedom Riders Meaford Unit founder Mike Boudrias, 

military history educator and reenactor Steven Lehman, 

and Canadian Veteran Freedom Rider Roger Weron.  

Having worked together for Honouring Our Local 

Veterans in 2018 and 2019, these community minded 

veterans offer a unique and personal perspective of their 

impressive combined 90 years of service. Stay tuned for 

updates as to when the exhibit will be officially open to 

you, our lovely public!             

             Emily Jolliffe 

             Curator 

Exclusive member 

sneak peek!  


